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October 14, 2009

David Harris Orenstein, M.D.

Re: David Harris Orenstein, M.D.

Case # MD-09-0933A

Dear Dr. Orenstein:

The Arizona Medical Board has thoroughly investigated this case and found no violation 
of the Medical Practice Act.  Therefore, this case has been dismissed.

The complainant may appeal this dismissal within 35 days of the date of this letter.  If 
this should occur, you will be notified by mail.

Sincerely,

Lisa S. Wynn
Executive Director

LSW/cjp


